
   

Football Festival 

We’d like to say a huge well done to the children 

who represented Perranporth School at the football 

festival this week. Children from schools all over the 

Newquay area came along to Treviglas Academy to 

play in some fun and friendly mini football matches. 

The children from all of the different schools were 

jumbled up and merged into mixed teams so that 

the teams were multi-represented. This changed the 

competitive dynamic of the event and helped chil-

dren focus on having fun and making new friends. 

The children from Perranporth played brilliantly and 

had a great time too. A few children even came 

away with some medals from being on the winning team when it all finished! A big well done to all! 

Bags2School - Thank you! 

A huge thank you to everyone who made donations to our Bags2School collection 

this week. This fundraiser is not only a great way to have a clear out of any un-

wanted items at home, it’s also a brilliant way of supporting FOPS and raising funds 

to be spent on your children! This collection raised an excellent £111!!! Thank you 

very much! 

50p Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families in Year 2 for this 

week’s cakes. The next class up for our 50p Friday Cake 

Sale is Year 3 on Fri 26th Nov. Thank you for your support. 

Remembrance Day 

We were very proud to hear that a 

number of children from Perranporth 

School represented their local groups 

like Cubs, Scouts and Brownies at Sun-

day’s local Remembrance Services. It 

is very heartening to know that children 

from our school are involved in observ-

ing these very important events and 

are respecting the traditions we all hold 

so dear. Well done to all. 



Year 4 River Trip 

The children in Year 4 decided to get some first hand experiences for their topic learning on rivers last Friday. 

The class put on their old clothes and wellies then headed into Perranporth to test out some of their river 

based science experiments and also gain some natural inspiration for their poetry on rivers too! The children 

had an absolutely marvellous time and most of them even managed to keep their feet dry too!! It’s fantastic 

when we can use our local community to bring children’s learning to life! Well done Year 4! 


